
HB 1358 

 

Furry Friends Rockin Rescue is in support of this bill due to struggling to save approx. 4,000 animals per 

year.  Fix the animals in the impounds in western ND and keep up with Bis/Man impounds and the 

reservations. 

 

Our vet bills have been averaging $80,000 per month for the last 4 to 6 months.  We are a volunteer 

driven rescue and its getting impossible to keep up with the influx of domestic animals in our state. 

 

The abuse/neglect has been at an all time high and is getting out of hand also. 

 

Thanks for the support 


